Phone / Fax: 780-645-5820 • Email: admin@stpaulchamber.ca

P.O. Box 887, St. Paul, AB T0A 3A0 www.stpaulchamber.ca



February 22, 2012

Mr. Steve Upham Reeve County of St Paul No 19 5015 – 49 Avenue St. Paul, AB TOA 3A4

RE: FUNDING REQUEST

Dear Mr. Upham:

For several years now, the County of St Paul has graciously contributed \$10,000 towards the operation of the St Paul & District Chamber of Commerce. We are grateful for that support.

The Chamber continues to work hard for the businesses within the Town and the County and it is for this reason we are asking, once again, for a contribution from the County towards our operations.

The Chamber will continue to represent and promote the businesses within the County and we thank you for assisting us in moving forward and growing the area's business community. In that effort, we are submitting this letter as a request for continued funding in 2012.

We thank you in advance, we are very appreciative of your time and consideration regarding this matter.

Doug Lamb

President

St Paul & District

Chamber of Commerce